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“So will My word be which goes forth from My mouth; it will not return to Me 
empty, without accomplishing what I desire, and without succeeding in the 

matter for which I sent it.”  
Isaiah 55:11  

Dear Praying Friends, 
 
In these past several months, God has continued His great work among prisoners in various prisons across the 
country. Through the book, “Knowing the One True God”, many prisoners have understood for the first time what 
it means to have a personal relationship with Him. As a result, they continue to write to us, sharing how this book 
has made a difference in their lives. Praise God for their new life in Christ. 

A women’s prison in Ubon Rachathani 

Although most prisoners are men, there are women as well. Many of them are still quite young, with their ages 
ranging from 25 to 50. Do you ever wonder what kind of crime they committed that led them to end up in prison? 
Drugs are always the number one cause, followed by physical abuse, fraud, and in some cases, joining their 
husbands in illegal activities. My heart goes out to their children! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They get to hear the Gospel message once a month through a team from a local church. 
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May God lead all of them to read this book with open hearts and minds, so that they may be convicted of their 
sins, turn to the Lord, and be saved. Hopefully, one day, their children will also hear the Gospel. 

 
Juvenile Observation and Protection Center (Youth Detention Center) 

Now, let me tell you about the young people in the Juvenile Observation and Protection Center across different 
parts of Thailand. There is a total of 58 locations nationwide, divided into 44 juvenile detention centers and 14 
juvenile and youth training and development centers. 

It is very sad to see so many young kids end up in juvenile courts because of their illegal acts, most of which are 
related to drugs. These youths are typically between 15 and18 years old. 

 
Juvenile Detention Center in Ubon Ratchathani 

I praise God that these women received the Gospel of God’s love in their hands. 

They were happy to receive the book. They were being instructed on how to understand the book. 
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Prisoners are holding the books to cover their faces while the prison ministry team stands in the front row. 
Praise God that 380 teenagers at this detention center received the books. 

Each individual is offered the opportunity to read and study with a prison ministry team. Through 
situations like this, we can see how much God cares for people’s souls, and desires that they all be saved. 
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About once a month, a prison ministry team from a local church is given permission to evangelize and teach the 
young kids about God through my book. May God use the clear gospel presented in this book to draw them to 
Himself, so that when they are released from the detention center, they may become His mouthpiece to spread 
the Good News throughout Thai society. 

 
Juvenile Detention Center in Chiang Mai 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During a meeting, new believers get a chance to share their testimonies with other inmates. 

They are listening to the Gospel message attentively. Of course, prison guards are standing nearby to ensure 
everyone is well-behaved. Thus, the guards also hear the Gospel! Please pray for their salvation as well. 
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They are lining up to receive my book so that each person can own a copy. 

Notice how young they all are. 
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Detention Center in Brunswick County, North Carolina 

 
Last year, 273 copies of my book were given to prisoners at the 
Detention Center in Brunswick County, North Carolina. We are 
thankful that a former Muslim, Randall, gave his life to the Lord after 
reading the book, and he is now teaching other prisoners about God.  

Last month, a female prisoner named Regina wrote us a letter to 
share that she gave her life to the Lord after reading my book. She 
also explained that the book has greatly helped her in understanding 
the Bible. Praise God for her salvation! 

In the next newsletter, I plan to share with you several encouraging 
letters from prisoners in Thailand.  

Thank you for praying for those precious souls who need our Savior.   

In His Service, 

Mary Noi (Chanaddah Chaisakorn) 

 

After receiving the books, they made mini heart signs to show us how happy they were about receiving it. 
Now, we all can pray that as they read the book, the Holy Spirit will convict them of their sins so that they 

may repent and surrender their lives to Jesus Christ. 
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Donate to “Mary Noi” at www.missionstream.org. 

Note: MissionStream will deduct an 8% administration 
fee from your donation. 

Here is the Thailand Women's Ministry's webpage: 
www.theword4women.com 

Make your check payable to: MissionStream  
On the memo line, write: Mary Noi  
Mail the check to:   

MissionStream   
P.O. Box 1   
Meadow Vista, CA 95722 

http://www.missionstream.org/
http://www.theword4women.com/

